
3215 - State Auditor's Review of Finances  

 

The School Board, beginning with the 1992-93 school year, will contract with private audit 

firms to  have the State of Minnesota Auditor conduct a financial audit of School District 

funds on an annual basis.  Should the School Board so desire, a request can be made to 

conduct an investigative audit of all school funds by the State of Minnesota Auditor's Office.  

 

Thereafter, every five years the School Board will arrange with the State of Minnesota 

Auditor to conduct the financial audit of the School District.  Those four years between state 

audits, the School Board will contract with private audit firms for the purpose of conducting 

the financial audit of the School District.  

 

 

MN Statute:  123B.77 Subd. 3. 
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